February 2021

Water Report

WATER PLANT

During the last month, the cold weather actually had a positive impact on the treatment
process. The cold weather doesn’t leave the organics to suspended , allowing for longer filter
runs. During the last month there has been 7.5 million gallons of water treated with the last filter
run before this report being 1,267,962 gallons of treated water and probably could be more but
storage was at max capacity. There is upcoming training/exams which I will be attending and
hopefully passing, results will be in next month’s report. Monthly total coliform’s are routinely
taken as well as reports to DEC. It has been some time since chemicals have been ordered do to

the new source and longer filter runs which is more positive news.

SEAPORT

I have been assisting Frank in whichever tasks need to tackled at any time, and have been

sharing the plow and salting/sanding duties or anything else.
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